
      

 
 
Media Release 
 

Media Contact: 
Chris Georgakopoulos 

Acting Media Officer 
Camden Council 

PO Box 183, CAMDEN NSW 2570 
Phone:  4645 5616 Mobile: 0439 484 071 

Email:  christopher.georgakopoulos@camden.nsw.gov.au  

29 November 2018 

 

 

Young people can cool off for free 

 

Cooling off in Camden has never been easier for local teenagers with free entry to Camden’s two 

pools on offer in January next year.  

Council’s Cool Off in Camden program offers young residents aged between 12 and 18 the chance 

to swim for free at Camden War Memorial Pool and Mount Annan Leisure Centre. 

Mayor, Cr Peter Sidgreaves said young people now have many opportunities to cool down during 

school holidays in the area. 

“Cool Off in Camden is another program run by Council to help our local youngsters have a great 

time and keep cool during the school holidays,” Cr Sidgreaves said. 

“This is a great initiative to enjoy our great local swimming pools during the summer holiday break. 

“Coupled with the recent opening of Curry Reserve Water Play Park, there are endless 

opportunities for young people to escape the heat.” 

Teenagers living in the Camden area can collect an access card that provides them entry for up to 

eight visits throughout January 2019. 

Places are limited and access cards can be collected from Council’s Administration building in 

Oran Park, Camden and Narellan Libraries, Camden War Memorial Pool or Mount Annan Leisure 

Centre from Monday 3 December.  

To avoid disappointment, it is recommended for card holders to arrive early at each pool with a 

limit of 30 free places per day at each pool. 

For full information, visit Council’s website or contact 4654 7777.  
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